
KEOWEE ANGLERS BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

December 9, 2010 

Seneca Family Restaurant 

 

Board Members Present: Carl Davidson, Pat Murphy, Dave Goeckel, Larry Madden, Jim Muldoon, Bob 

Skipp, and Bill Walker 

Board Members absent: Bob Stromberg and John Wilson 

 

The Minutes of the November Board Meeting were approved 

 

Bill Walker 

The Fishing Tournament Rules were approved and published. 

We do not have any lure covers left to give as prizes for the Longest Fish of the Year Awards. Carl has 

ordered the patches and Ferd is working on getting the Lure Covers. If we do not get them in time for 

the January Meeting Bill will give out his Covers and will be reimbursed when the new ones come in. 

 

Bill might not be available to run the May Tournament. If Bill is not available to do the pairings for the 

May Tournament we will move the sign up date to allow enough time for Bill to do the pairings and  

.Dave Goeckel will run the tournament in Bill’s absence. 

 

Bill will also not be available for the Lion’s Blind Fisherman Tournament. Pat Murphy agreed to organize 

our effort for this event. 

 

Bill presented the new form for reporting the results of the Fishing Tournaments with the instructions 

on how it should be filled out. 

 

Jim Muldoon 

We have $1280 83 in the treasury. We have 93 members for 2010 and 63 for 2011. 

A notice will be sent out to those 2010 members who have not renewed for 2011. 

Jim reminded everyone that the checks are to be made to Keowee Anglers and not to Jim Muldoon. 

Jim will not be at the next meeting or the next Board Meeting. 

Carl Davidson and Dave Garrison need to be added to the Club Account and Pat Murphy needs to be 

taken off. This needs to be done prior to the next meeting since Jim will not be at the meeting as I am 

sure that there will be sales of Lure covers that will need to be put into the bank account. 

At the present time Pat Murphy retains a check book in the case of any expenses need to be paid in 

Jim’s Absence. 

 

Dave Goeckel 

The programs for the fall meetings have been completed. 

January – Monte McGuffin 

February – Swap Meet and Round Table Instructions. 

March – Guest Speaker 

We are also looking into organizing a Fishing Class with Ken Sturdivant which he offered at the 

December meeting. This would be a 5 hour class for $25 and would require at least 10 attendees. 

 

Larry Madden – Nothing to Report 

 

Bob Skipp – Nothing to Report. 


